
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 7 of 2017 
Safe operation of vessels. 
 

Date of Issue: 23rd November 2017  
 

1. Mariners are hereby advised that the inner port-hand navigation 
mark in Eyemouth Harbour Entrance has been temporarily 
removed and the lamp (Red q.fl.) extinguished.  
 

2. The position of this mark is the Entrance channel training wall/ 
South end of Fuel Jetty ( 555̊2.408’ N, 02˚5.211’W)  The Inner 
starboard-hand light (Grn.q.fl.) at the opposite side of the channel 
remains in operation. 

 

3. Mariners are advised to take care transiting this part of the 
harbour.  

 
 

 
 
By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


